
 

 

 

Protect and improve our public health care! NO to cuts & privatization! 

 

 

416-441-4502  

ohc@sympatico 

www.ontariohealthcoalition.ca 
 

 

 
Town Hall 
Meeting 

 

The Ford government is proposing massive restructuring to hospitals, 
long-term care, home care community care, mental health, etc. 

The new legislation, which has been forged with no public consulation 
whatsover, will take away local control of health care services.  

Protect our local services from mega-mergers 
and privatization. 

 

7:00 PM, March 26, 2019 
Kitchener City Hall Rotunda 

 
Keynote Speaker, Natalie Mehra, Executive Director of the Ontario Health Coalition. 
 
Panel presentations by Healthcare experts; Dr. Craig Janes, University of Waterloo, Director, School of Public Health and Health Systems & 
Heather Whiteside, PhD, University of Waterloo and Fellow at the Bassillie School of International Affairs.    

https://www.waterloohealthcoalition.org  

waterlooregionhealthcoalition@gmail.com 


